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SCPH Media Contact Phone Number: (330) 812-3700 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Pop – Up COVID-19 Testing Site In Summit County October 9 & 10, 2020 

 

Sites throughout Ohio located in underserved areas and are open to anyone. 

Summit County – A COVID-19 pop-up testing site will be available in Akron on October 9th and 
10th. Anyone can get a no-cost test at this location. No appointment is needed; walk-ins and 
drive-ins accepted both days. A health care provider’s referral is not needed. Quantities may 
be limited. 

Pop-up testing sites throughout Ohio are located in underserved areas but are open to 
anyone. More information is available at coronavirus.ohio.gov. 

Akron Pop-Up Testing  

WHO:  Ohio Department of Health in coordination with Summit County Public Health 

WHAT:  COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing 

WHEN:  Friday, October 9th & Saturday, October 10th, 2020 
 
TIME:  Friday, October 9th 3:00 pm – 7:00 pm  

             Saturday, October 10th 8:00 am – 12:00 pm  

WHERE: Summit County Public Health 1867 W. Market St. Akron, Ohio 44313 

  
For more information about the coronavirus situation in Summit County visit 
https://www.scph.org/covid-19. If you have questions, call the COVID-19 Call Line  
(330) 926-5795. The call line is open from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. M-F. 
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